
Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 

Business Spotlight: 

October 21, 2014 
www.ashtonidaho.com 

The public is cordially invited to attend a Ger-
man supper held at the Zion Lutheran Church 
on Saturday, October 25th from 5:00pm-
7:00pm. The cost is $8 per person. Pro-
ceeds will be used for our organ fund. Please 
come and enjoy a lot of yummy German food.  

It’s time once again for our annual Trunk or Treat! It will 
be held on Friday, October 31st.  

 

*Cars need to be lined up by 5:30 @ the NEW NFHS 
parking lot 

 

*Costume Parade @ 5:45pm 
 

*Trunk or Treating @ 6:00pm 
 

Judging for best decorated trunks 
will be done by the Chamber of Commerce and prizes 

will be awarded. So get on up to Stronks & Sons and get 
your trunk registered for a ghoulish night! 

Last Saturday, Oct. 18 was “Scouting for Food”. Our scouts and 
community members in our area were able to donate 2000 lbs. of 
food Saturday to the North Fremont Food Pantry. THANK 
YOU  to everyone for their time & donations! 
Over 5 years ago, Reverend Barbara Bunsold and Klara Varga 
Bainbridge saw a need for a food pantry in Ashton. They wanted 
it to be community based with the idea of all denominations help-
ing, participating, and donating. Klara approached the City 
Council and Mayor at a City Council meeting about the idea and 
wondered where there was space available to have the Food Pan-
try. They offered the space in the upstairs of the Ashton Commu-
nity Center, and it was a done deal. They made the Ashton Com-
munity Center home for the North Fremont Food Pantry.  The 
North Fremont Food Pantry recently received their non-profit 
status. They would like to shout out a big “Thank You” to the 
businesses, scouts, and individuals for their donations of time, 
energy, food, and money! The North Fremont Food Pantry dis-
tributes food every 2nd and 4th Wednesday of the month. You 
must have photo I.D. and can receive food once a month. The 
volunteers who run the North Fremont Food Pantry make up 
boxes ahead of time for a family of 2 or 4 which includes about 
$35 of food and personal items for a family of 2 and about $70 of 
food and personal items for a family of 4. The North Fremont 
Food Pantry serves 35-45 families. That is approximately 120 
individuals per month. A challenge that continues for the North 
Fremont Food Pantry is knowing that there are many individuals 
or families out there that need food but don’t utilize the North 
Fremont Food Pantry. The board would like to find a way to 
reach out to those in need and be able to help them.  
And as in any organization striving to help the community, vol-
unteers are always needed on Wednesday nights when food is 
distributed and other times to sort and shelve the donated food.  
The North Fremont Food Pantry is made up of a board including: 
President—Freida Mirelez; Vice-President-Lowell Nygaard; 
Secretary—Caroline Neubauer; Treasurer—Klara Varga Bain-
bridge. They meet every 1st Tuesday of each month in the evening. 
Anyone wishing to help is welcome to attend. For questions 
please call Freida @ 403-8916.  
We as the Ashton Area Chamber of Com-
merce are thankful for the North Fremont 
Food Pantry and the service it provides 
for our community.  All non-perishable 
items are appreciated and may be left at 
the Ashton Library or Dave’s.  

SOMETHING TO BE  PROUD OF...OUR COMMUNITY! 

The residents of Ashton should be EXTREMELY proud of 

their community. I spent 4 nights @ Jolley Cottage. It was a 

wonderful experience. They did an outstanding job of remod-

eling these cottages. The inside was remarkable, cozy and 

warm and decorated to make you feel at home. I ate at 2 of 

restaurants and found their food to be excellent. All the people 

I came in contact with were very pleasant----at the end of 

tourist season, no less!!! Thanks To all for 4 wonderful days. 

YES the beautiful weather helped make my hiking enjoyable. 

   —Judith from Sunriver,OR 
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Planning & Zoning meeting will be Oct. 21st @ 7pm. 
 

Special City Council meeting will be held this Wednes-

day, October 22 at 7:00pm at the City Building. 

Arbor Day is coming soon so watch for fliers for date/time. 

The State Arborist will be demonstrating trimming/pruning 

of trees. 

Oct. 22—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm @Ashton Com-
munity Center. Picture ID required. 

Oct. 25—Zion Lutheran German Supper @ 5-7pm 

Oct 31—Halloween!     Trunk or Treat @ NFHS  

Nov. 2—Daylight Saving Time Ends (fall back 1 hr.) 

Nov. 4—Election Day! 
 

**The next newsletter will come out on Nov. 4th.  
Please have information to the Chamber by the Satur-

day before. Thank you! 

Community Calendar 

We encourage all to continually 

 support our Ashton Businesses!! 

Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Located in the front of the Chocolate Moose is a 
full service Floral & Gift Shop and a Greenhouse! 
Specializing in flowers for funerals, weddings, 
dances, and everyday special occasions. Owner 
Rebecca Siddoway is excited to extend her business 

from Teton to Ashton and serve our community with her talented green thumb! 
She also delivers your order for special occasions like birthdays, anniversaries, 
funerals, or just thinking about you.. Give her a call at 652-5000 and place 
your order today!            www.foreverbloomingflowers.com 

GO HUSKIES!! 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
 

Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  
 

Mon.-Sat. 9am-9pm 
 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
 

Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

A sincere “Thank You” to the community for supporting the  

“Dig Pink Volleyball Breast Cancer Awareness”! Over $3,000 

was raised which is the most they have every raised. The money 

helps support those in our community fighting Breast 

Cancer. A big shout out to Aubree Burch and Chandler 

Beard for each raising $500! 

 

http://www.foreverbloomingflowers.com

